
	
	
	
	

	

13 September 2019 
 
Dr Peter Sharman, FAFOEM 
Director of Practice 
Hobart Occupational Medicine 
201 Davey Street  
SOUTH HOBART 7004 
 
Dear Dr Sharman 
 
Re: Accreditation Decision of Hobart Occupational Medicine 
 
On behalf of the Faculty Training Committee in Occupational & Environmental Medicine (the 
Committee), I write to advise you of the decision following the accreditation assessment of Hobart 
Occupational Medicine. 
 
The Committee having reviewed the Accreditation Assessment Form and supporting documents have 
determined that the training setting is granted Accreditation for five (5) years.  
 

Please find accreditation details below: 

 Committee Faculty Training Committee  

 Faculty 
Australasian Faculty of Occupational & Environmental Medicine 
(AFOEM) 

 Accreditation status Accredited 

  

 Accreditation effective from - to August 2019 – August 2024 

 Duration of accreditation 5 years 

 Year of review 2023 

The Faculty Training Committee wishes to thank you for your continued support of the Occupational & 
Environmental Medicine Advanced Physician Training Program and is committed to keeping the 
standards of training of physicians at a high level.  Please ensure that the Committee is informed of any 
progress the clinic is making, or changes at the training setting that could potentially affect AFOEM 
Training. 
 
For your information, a copy of the Reconsideration, Review and Appeals Process can be found on the 
College website. If you are planning on lodging an application, you must do so within 28 days from date 
of this letter. 
 
Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me or the College on 1300 69 
727 or email the Site Accreditation Unit Accreditation@racp.edu.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Dr Armand Casolin, FAFOEM 
Chair 
Faculty Training Committee in Occupational & Environmental Medicine 


